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GUIDANCE 
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TO: Dr P Larkin, Director 

C.C: Mr P Nolan

FROM: P Hermansen

DATE: 15/05/06

RE: Technical Amendment Bergin Waste Disposal 
Limited, Reg. No. 163-1.

 
 
The Agency has received a letter from Bergin Waste Disposal Limited on 
13/4/05 requesting minor amendment to the terms of the existing waste 
licence so as to provide for extension of the licensed facility boundary. The 
OEE has advised that this cannot be accommodated under the existing 
licence.   
 
In 2005 Bergin Waste Disposal Ltd acquired about 2.5 acres of land located 
immediately adjacent to the existing facility. The existing facility is located in 
an industrial estate. The licensee proposes to use the additional acquired land 
for storage of skips, waste vehicles and private vehicles. It is foreseen that the 
proposal would have negligible impact on the environment, as no waste 
processing would be carried out in the proposed extension to the facility.  
 
Conditions attached to the proposed Technical Amendment limit the use of 
the extended area at the north-east of the site to storage of empty skips and 
vehicles.   
 
Recommendation 
I recommend that the licence amendment be approved as set out in the 
attached Recommended Technical Amendment.  
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